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Businesses Needed to Take Snow Stormer Challenge 

Help Clear Snow for Elderly or Disabled 
 
Northglenn, CO – Looking for a way to benefit the community?  
 
Many people in Northglenn are unable to shovel snow from their own sidewalks and 
driveways. You and your employees can help by being a part of the Snow Stormer 
Business Challenge. 
 
Get involved. Simply sign up to clear snow this fall, winter and spring for one or more 
city residences. The need is great and the personal reward tremendous.  
 
Shoveling can be done before, after (or perhaps during) work – whatever works for you 
and your business. 
 
Your company will be honored with certificates of participation. The most committed 
business will even receive a golden shovel as a small token of appreciation.   
 
For details about the business challenge, or to sign up as a resident volunteer for Snow 
Stormers, please contact Jenni Murphy at 303-450-8904 or jmurphy@northglenn.org. 
 

# # # 
 
For more information about the city’s services and offerings, visit www.northglenn.org 
and follow us on Twitter and Facebook.  


